
Media Advisory 
To: Editors & Health Journalists 
Issued by: Department of Health  
 
Date: 08 October, 2018 
 
High level meeting to resolve distribution of medicines in Limpopo Province 
 
The Minister of Health, Dr Aaron Motsoaledi, together with the Premier of Limpopo, Mr 
CS Mathabatha, will lead high-level teams to discuss challenges of shortages of 
medicines in Limpopo, as reported widely in the media last week. 
 
The sole purpose of this meeting is to understand the nature of the problem with regard 
to the shortages of medicines and find an everlasting solution. 
 
The Minister has requested the Premier that the following people will be in attendance: 
 
1. MEC for Health and her team led by the HOD; 
2. MEC of Finance and the HOD; 
3. Heads of Pharmaceutical Services, Mr Robert Setshedi and Mr Philip Setsiba; 
4. Depot Manager, Mr Makena Langa; 
5. Acting Chief Director of District Support Services, Mr Philip Kruger; 
6. The Chief Director GITO, Mr Ravuluvulu; and 
7. All the district pharmacist heads. 
 
Members of the media are invited to attend the event as follows: 
 
Venue: Office of the Premier 
Date: 09 October 2018 
Time: 11:00 
 
After the meeting the Minister and the Premier will address the media about the 
decisions taken. 
 
For more information, please contact 
Mr Popo Maja: Spokesperson 
Ministry of Health 
Mobile: 072 585 3219/082 373 1169 
Email: popo.maja@health.gov.za 
Or 
Limpopo Provincial Government Spokesperson 
Phuti Seloba 



Mobile: 082 807 0796 
Email: selobap@premier.limpopo.gov.za 
 


